
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Monday, June 6, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. 

at the Turner County Agricultural Center for a Public Called Meeting (advertised) on LOST with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham and Whiddon present.  Staff present were Latrice 

Wilson, County Clerk and Mr. Hank Pittman, County Attorney.  Others present were Ben Baker, 

Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer, Mayor Don Collins, Mayor Sandra Lumpkin, Mayor Wayne 

Woodruff, Cherysh Green-Caldwell, County Manager, Dustin Land, City Attorney, Phil Sutton, 

Consultant, Michael Brown, Consultant, and others. 

 Madam Chair Whiddon called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. 

 Mr. Ben Baker gave the invocation. 

 Pledge of Allegiance 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioner Denham to adopt the 

agenda as printed, motion passed with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, and Denham voting in 

favor of the motion. 

 The purpose of the meeting was to discuss LOST renegotiation with the Cities and County 

representatives. Currently, the City of Ashburn does not have a percentage to present for LOST.  

There was a consensus to have Madam Chair Whiddon and Mrs. Cherysh Green-Caldwell, City 

Manager to meet and discuss more options.  There being no further discussion, motion by 

Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioner Denham to adjourn the meeting at 3:23 p.m. 

  

_____________________________________ 

Dana L. Whiddon, Madam Chair 

Attest: ________________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

 

 

     


